
 

 

17 September 2020 

Proposed revised access arrangement for the 
Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline 

Extension of revision period and public consultation period 

The Economic Regulation Authority has provided DBNGP (WA) Transmission Pty Ltd with an 
extension of seven business days to submit revisions to the proposed revised access 
arrangement for the Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline, following a request from the 
service provider. 

The revision period has been extended until 4:00 pm (WST) on Wednesday, 7 October 2020. 

The period for interested parties to make public submissions to the ERA’s draft decision has 
also been extended until 4:00 pm (WST) on Wednesday, 4 November 2020. 

The ERA initially provided DBNGP (WA) Transmission with 30 business days to submit its 
revised proposed access arrangement.  DBNGP (WA) Transmission requested the extension 
to address matters raised in the draft decision.  The ERA has allowed the extension under 
rule 12 of the National Gas Rules. 

As allowed under rule 11 of the National Gas Rules, the ERA considers the time given for 
these extensions will be disregarded time. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Tyson Self 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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